From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Matt Green"

Cc: Amber L Groves; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: OCD Approval 2RP-4814 - Backfill Request and Remediation Summary Resubmittal
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2018 7:41:00 PM

Hello Mr. Green,

OCD has received your Remediation Plan C-141 for 2RP-4814, thank you! This plan and backfill are approved.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1%t Street

Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

From: Matt Green <mgreen@2m-environmental.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 2:32 PM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>

Cc: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: RE: 2RP-4814 - Backfill Request and Remediation Summary Resubmittal

Maria,
Attached are the edits we discussed, | have added a better disruption to the table along with shading

the map to indicate depth of excavation. Let me know if you need anything else. Thanks and have a
good day.
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Regards,

Matthew Green, P.G.

President

2M Environmental Services, LLC.
Cell #: 432-230-3763

Office #: 432-614-6793

mgreen@?2m-environmental.com

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 5:17 PM

To: Matt Green <mgreen@2m-environmental.com>

Cc: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: 2RP-4814 - Backfill Request and Remediation Summary Resubmittal

Hello Mr. Green,

Thank you for speaking with me today. I've attached some examples that hopefully illustrate what OCD looks for
in reporting. These are just examples and not meant to be a template. Please let me know if you have any

questions.

Best Regards,
Mevrie Twett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. Qil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Matt Green <mgreen@?2m-environmental.com>

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 1:04 PM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>

Cc: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>

Subject: 2RP-4814 - Backfill Request and Remediation Summary Resubmittal
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Good Afternoon Maria,

| would like to resubmit the Backfill Request and Remediation Summary for the Plains COG SRO State
Com # 29H Release (2RP-4814) for your review and approval. | had accidently sent this to Mike
instead of you and | apologize for the mix up. Let me know if you have any questions or if you have
any corrections you would like to see. Thanks and have a good day.

Matthew Green, P.G.

President

2M Environmental Services, LLC.
Cell #: 432-230-3763

Office #: 432-614-6793
mgreen@2m-environmental.com
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